
 
 

 

VIRTUAL CHOIR 

 

The College is happy to present the first production by its Virtual Choir. From different locations, pupils 

have coordinated to record their voices. The song is ‘There’s Got to Be A Morning After’. It is a song 

of hope in these times. We look forward to many more efforts of this type. 

 

To view the Virtual Choir kindly click on the link below: 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cgnPrFo4km0&feature=youtu.be 

 

 
(C. A. McFarland) 

Principal 
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